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Emergency Alert Program

Get alerted about emergencies and other important community news by signing up for our Emergency Alert
Program. This system enables us to provide you with critical information quickly in a variety of situations, such
as severe weather, unexpected road closures, missing persons and evacuations of buildings or neighborhoods.

You will receive time-sensitive messages wherever you specify, such as your home, mobile or business phones,
email address, text messages and more. You pick where, you pick how.

How do I sign up?

Click on this link and it will take you to the registration page, or text your zip code to 888777. You can also download the
app in both app stores, then search Hopewell Valley or Pennington to find Hopewell Valley OEM’s account. Google Play
or Apple App Store https://member.everbridge.net/311440963534972/login and click “Sign up”

Emergency Alert Program: Frequently Asked Questions

What is the Emergency Alert Program?

This service allows you to opt-in to receive notifications via phone calls, text messaging, e-mail and more based
on locations you care about. You can choose to receive notifications about events that may affect your home,
workplace, family's schools and more.

When will it be used?
This system will be used to notify you about imminent threats to health and safety as well as informational

notifications that affect your locations or work environments. Administrators will send notifications regarding
severe weather, flooding, gas leaks, significant police activity, road closures and more.

Will I still get emergency notifications if I don't sign up?

If you don't create a username and password, you will receive notifications only by the methods that are on file
for your Organization. Meaning enter your contact information‘at least.

What if my phone number or email address changes?

The system is only as good as the information you provide. If your contact information changes, you can always
visit your profile and update your information. You can contact HoVal OEM at 609-537-0299 as well.

Will my contact information be shared with others?

No. The information that you provide will be used only for this Organization for notification purposes. We will
not give or sell your contact or location information to any vendor or other organization.
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